T. C. U. FACULTY BULLETIN

Vol. 1

May 23, 1930

No. 25

The faculty of T. C. U. will have charge of a program to he given over K.A. Sunday evening from 7:30 until 9:30 o'clock, according to Prof. Ballard, who is in charge of the affair. All departments are to be represented. The head of each department is to make a five minute talk on his own department. Prof. McDiarmid will talk on the "Ten Year Program of the University." All faculty members who will appear on the program are requested to see Prof. Ballard Saturday.

"The School of Education has been exceedingly busy this last week, "said Prof. Snith. "We have scored approximately a 1000 tests of high school seniors."

Prof. Jone's delivered the commencement address in Grandview Friday night.

Prof. Smith delivered the commoncoment address in Birdville Friday night and will talk at Diamond Hill tonight.

Supplementary Report of the Committee on Grading.

- 1. Instead of the Point System described on page 73 of the current catalogue the committee recommends a system in which A will have the value of 3 points; B, 2 points; C, 1 point and D, C. Each student in order to graduate must have as a minimum as many points as hours of credit. That is, the student who offers 120 hours of credit must have 120 points, but if he offers more than 120 hours of credit he must have a correspondingly larger number of points. This system is to take the place and is to be in lieu of the system described in the catalogue.
- 11. On page 72 of the catalogue, in the paragraph on the Honor Roll, insert the letter D before "I or F."
- 111. On page 74, in the paragraph on Honors for Quality, instead of 3.00, 3.25, and 3.50 read respectively 2.25, 2.50 and 2.75.
- 1V. On page 75, section 4, change the table so that it will read. 1.33 1.00 With a grade index of 2.00 1.67 15 "If carrying 18 hours 18 17 16 "If carrying 17 hours 17 16 15 15 In the line below the table read 1.00 instead of "2.20"
- V. The cormittee recommends that the system embodied in its report go into effect at the beginning of the session of 1930-31 with the exception that the Point System now in operation continue for all students now in the University and that the new one recommended by the committee be applied to all new students.